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Comments: Your proposed road changes while not effecting all who enjoy the south tip of the Olympics ,many

enjoy driving up in the mountains just for the scenery ,hunting or just because we worked for years building many

of these roads that due to your lack of maintenance ,i.e. cleaning culverts occasionally ,small slides or falling

trees .The federal government spent 2 million dollars rebuilding the road to the dam a few years ago ,and many

people drive to see what is easily accessible now, whether by car or the many motorcycles that drive by our

house during the nice weather .The thought that you want to make the 2 main roads past the lake into hi-

clearance road limits there use to the few who have 4x4 pickups and not the countless cars that now take the

drive .I can show you a whole group of trees that all have dead tops and need to be logged . I spent 10 years

building roads on F.S. land around Grisdale right up to the park boundary and now do to culverts being plugged

the roads a now impassably .I would hope that our input will have some influence on your decision .Thanks for

the chance to do so .Robert O .Criswell


